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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 7:57 PM
To: megshinee@gmail.com
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Appeal of Special Tax Assmt for 1832 York Avenue

Hello Ms. Killian, 
There were multiple attempts to contact you via emails to get phone number to conduct hearings via telephone due to 
Covid-19; however, I am unable to contact you for hearing.  The hearing officer has rescheduled you one more time for 
Tuesday, July 21 @ 9 a.m.   If I don’t hear from you by tomorrow, I will assume you don’t wish to appeal any further. 
 
Should you changed your mind, you may send written testimony to contest before the City Council on March 17, 2021 at 
3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


